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From: Sally Mize <salmize@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 10:04 AM
To: Moyle, Geraldene <Geraldene.Moyle@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: 8/17/21 Meeting for Clean&Safe Contract Renewal—written testimony
 

NO ONE KNOWS THE STREETS LIKE CLEAN & SAFE.
﻿I am a volunteer from Pearl District(non-esd area)Livability & Safety Committee for the last 5
years.  I am our area’s Trash Queen, Foot Patrol Leader, Clean Team volunteer and most recently
observer of Clean & Safe in the North Park Blocks area(B’way through 9th).  I’ve also volunteered
with Downtown Neighborhood Assoc. Help Team, OldTown clean-up efforts and deep dive SOLVE
events. 
I’ve observed that, even with Pearl’s  60 or so volunteers for livability issues, it doesn’t touch what
Clean & Safe/Clean Start, offers to the safety/cleanliness of neighborhoods, & compassionate caring
for those living on the streets.   In today’s world of growing houseless populations and resulting
trash and behavioral issues, the wholistic approach that Clean & Safe offers, helps bring together a
better result for all, be it businesses, residents, visitors, or street dwellers.  No one else, even a
combo of city/county/metro operations, can touch Clean & Safe’s years of boots on the ground
experience.  My hope for the future:  Clean&Safe in all of the Pearl.

Sally Mize 
Salmize@gmail.com
(503)309-7908(no text)
Submitted 8/17/21 a.m.
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